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STUDENT NOTICE

As per the direction of Treasurer’s Office vide letter No. Tr/5010 dated 

01-11-2024; it is to inform the students who are availing/seeking scholarship/ financial 

assistance/ donations from the “Directorate of University Advancement & Financial 

Aid (DUA&FA)” to open their Bank account (preferably at HBL Civil Lines Branch, 

Lahore) with immediate effect and submit their account details on or before 
December 3, 2024.

Important Note: 

 The said information must be provided to the SFAO 

within due date through the online link (i.e. 
https://rb.gy/3s21xp )

 The student(s) must use university email ID (e.g. 

abc@uvas.edu.pk)

-- sd/-

(QAISAR HUSSAIN)
Asstt. Director, Financial Aid
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